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Notice to all Members, 

 
Subject: Mandatory Submission of Annual Financial Statements for the Year of 2018 

 
Pursuant to DGCX By-Laws and DCCC Clearing Rules, all Members are requested to submit to 

the Exchange their annual financial reports within three (3) months of the financial year end. 

Therefore, all Members are hereby informed that the annual financial reports for the year of 2018 

must be submitted to the Exchange on or before Sunday March 31, 2019. 

 

If your Member firm’s financial year is April – March, please write to the Exchange Compliance & 

Membership Department to seek an extension. 

 

Please send a copy of the financial reports to Compliance & Membership Department at 

membership@dgcx.ae and compliance@dgcx.ae.  

 

We thank you if you already submitted the financial reports.  

 

 
For Dubai Gold and Commodities Exchange  
 
 
Maggie Mansour  

Head of Compliance & Membership 
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